Michael Koszalka
“

From: Christina Agapito <cagapito@greatermilwaukeefoundation.org>
Sent: Wednesday, March 16, 2022 10:54 AM

To: Michael Koszalka

Subject: Greater Milwaukee Foundation-ACH Deposit

To: mkoszalka@westalliswi.gov
Hello-

West Allis Public Library has received a grant payment in the amount of $12,425.00 for sustaining support from the Irv H.
Terchak Endowment Fund for the West Allis Public Library. This will appear in your account within three business days. A
hard copy acknowledgement will be mailed to Mr. Michael Koszalka.

Should you have questions regarding the details of this grant, please contact Mark Maurice, Philanthropic
Adviser, at mmaurice@greatermilwaukeefoundation.org.

Please reply to this email only if contact or account information needs to be updated. Please reference grant number
20220440.
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Please join us and our partners in helping those impacted by the coronavirus. Give to the MKE Responds
Fund or apply for grant funding through our online application.




